
BURWOOD TERRACE, VIC 
February was Heart Month, 
a time to shine a light on the 
importance of maintaining
good heart health. Burwood 
Terrace held an educational 
morning, hosting local
pharmacists from Kerrie 
Road Pharmacy to present 
on �A�airs of the Heart � 
Understanding & Living a 
Heart Healthy Life�. 

Residents were then shown 
how CPR and a de�brillator 
can save a life. There was
a Heart Health Quiz and a 
live demonstration on how 
simple at home exercises 
can make all the di�erence 
to a healthy life. 

FIDDLERS GREEN, VIC
With 18 acres of manicured 
gardens at Fiddlers Green in 
Berwick, a new gardening 
group has sprung up creating 
a lovely new space for all 
residents. Such a communal 
activity has boosted bonds 
within the village. 

There is an avenue for 
creativity in designing a 
garden and skills are passed 
on with the added element 
of having a good chat. An 
amazing e�ort from the team 
at Fiddlers, we can�t wait to 
see what you do next!

GLENAEON, NSW
With travel temporarily on 
hold, Glenaeon residents
got creative crafting their 
very own Hawaiian themed 
staycation party!

With leis, hula skirts, 
pineapples, tropical 
hamburgers and �nished o� 
with the village ukulele band 
and dancers they farewelled 
summer - and even had a 
tropical ice cream trolley.

ARDENCY KENNEDY 
PLACE, VIC
Ardency Kennedy Place is 
Lendlease�s newest resort. 
Currently under construction 
in the inner-city suburb of 
Richmond, Melbourne, the 
site has a unique past. Once 
home to the Wertheim Piano 
Factory, with heritage dating 
back to 1908, the latest 
chapter in paying homage
to this special past is free 
piano lessons on a Wertheim 
baby grand piano. Book a 
free lesson and bring back 
the sounds of tickering 
ivories to a site that once 
saw the production of over 
18,000 pianos almost a 
century ago. To book or 
find out more about          
Ardency Kennedy Place 
call 03 8610 4889 
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Welcome to the March Issue of the In It Together Newsletter. This month I am proud to see villages across the 
country celebrate International Women's Day. A day to celebrate the achievements of the many wonderful, 

talented, witty and passionate women across the nation. I had the pleasure of meeting some of you as I          
travelled across villages in NSW and QLD last week. It was great to see the Community Centres come back to 

life with activities and laughter after COVID. This year, we will once again be holding the Resident Art         
Competition for the 2022 Calendar. This year's theme is 'It's the small things' - a reflection on what matters 

most. More information on the competition and how you can get involved will be distributed by your villages 
teams soon.

Warm Regards

Tamara Rasmussen
Head of Resident Operations, Retirement Living
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YOUR RETIREMENT LIVING COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER

In last month�s edition we celebrated the history of the wireless for World Radio Day on 
February 13th. In response to the story we have been inundated with incredible memories 

from residents around the country, and in this edition we proudly celebrate them.

FROM RADIO AUSTRALIA TO BURWOOD TERRACE

By Neville Craig, Burwood Terrace Victoria

In 1946 when visiting my uncle at Ardmona in the Goulbourn 
Valley region of Victoria he took us for a drive to see the tall 
radio transmitters near Shepparton. He proudly declared, 
as though he had built them himself, that the towers were 
for Radio Australia and that they were transmitting radio 
waves all over the world. It sounded impressive. Roll on 40 
years and living in Melbourne, I was driving along Springvale 
Road and we could see a huge boomerang shaped building 
being erected. The sign went up and read, �The Australian 
Broadcasting Commission � Radio Australia�. Another 15 
years went by and the building has now been transformed 
into Burwood Terrace Retirement Village and has become our 
home. 

HOW DID IT ALL BEGIN?

In the early stages of WW2, the Australian Government 
recognised the need to send messages of support and 
reliable information to Australian troops all over the world 
and it became clear the shortwave radio was the way to 
communicate. To improve transmission, tall towers were built 
at Shepperton and radio service commenced. It was known as 
�Australia Calling�, the genesis of Radio Australia.

Recognising the potential of radio to inform and educate, this 
shortwave service was re-introduced to the world in 1945 
as Radio Australia. Its purpose was to establish contact with 
citizens of other nations and in 1950 this responsibility was 
handed over to the Australian Broadcasting Commission. 
Transmitting throughout South East Asia and the Paci�c 
Islands, Australia took a leading role in providing English 
lessons to millions of people. It broadcast in over eleven 
di�erent languages and received thousands of letters a day 
from listeners. In 1969 Radio Australia was voted the most 
popular international radio service in the world. 

Buoyed by its popularity and expanding services, Radio 
Australia needed a larger building. In 1980 the Australian 
Government moved its headquarter operations to Burwood 
East and established a boomerang shaped building symbolising 
Australia. 
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NEW LIFE IN MELBOURNE�S PAST

Early views of the boomerang shaped headquarters of Radio 
Australia in Burwood East, Victoria.

The boomerang shaped building, once home to Radio Australia is now the Community Centre and home of Burwood Terrace 
residents!

In 1993 the ABC consolidated operations, vacating the 
Burwood East Building and moving their operations to 
Southbank. The building was sold and in 2006 Lendlease 
acquired the property converting it into Burwood Terrace! 










